
San Juan Bautista Pilgrimage Application 

The San Juan Pilgrimage to the California missions in April 2023 is open to JUNIORS 

ONLY.  The application process contains 3-parts. 

Part 1 

 Respond to the following questions in 12-point type (Times New Roman).  Print 
your responses and give them to Dr. Luebbe, Director of Student Pilgrimages, in 
the ITC no later than Tuesday, November 15, 2022.  Please ensure your 
name, the name of your Guidance Counselor and the name of your Flex room 
teacher are on your response. 
 

 Answer the following questions: 
1. What is a pilgrimage, and how do you think it would be a valuable experience 

for you? 
2. How would your participation in the pilgrimage be of value to others on the 

pilgrimage? 
3. Read the following article about St. Junipero Serra, and identify three major 

points that you found interesting, surprising, inspiring, etc. Explain why this 
information appealed to you. Click the following link OR scan the QR code 
at the bottom of this application to be directed to the article - 
https://www.franciscanmedia.org/saint-of-the-day/saint-junipero-serra  

4. Discuss three different ways that you contribute to the Roger Bacon 
community and how the values of Roger Bacon High School are molding you 
to the person you want to become.   

 

Part 2.  After your application is reviewed, an interview will be scheduled with the 

Director of Pilgrimages and one other faculty member. 
 

Part 3.  If you are selected as a candidate after the interview, two faculty 

members that you select will be asked to comment on your readiness for this 
pilgrimage.      

 

 

https://www.franciscanmedia.org/saint-of-the-day/saint-junipero-serra

